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However, the new framework has placed significant additional requirements on the department's 

small corporate function which cannot provide individual specialist staffing to support the new 

requirements. The department is a non-material entity with predictable outputs which would 

benefit from a more nuanced, risk-based compliance regime. 

I look forward to the outcomes of the review and, in particular to what refinements might assist 

small entities in their compliance arrangements. 

Yours sincerely 

David Elder 

Clerk of the House 

10 November 2017 
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